
CHAIRMAN’S VISIT 
 
We are extremely glad to inform that our 
beloved Chairman, Shri C. Sreenivasulu 
Setty, has visited Hyderabad LHO today i.e., 
20th September 2024, for the first time, after 
assuming charge as Chairman of our Bank.  
Representatives of the Association Viz. Shri 
N. Radhakrishnan, President, Shri D. 
Krishna Kumar, Vice-President, Shri P. 
Nanda Kishore, Vice-President and Shri A. 
Ramesh Babu, General Secretary met the 
Chairman on his arrival at Hyderabad LHO 
and felicitated him. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman was given a rousing welcome by the top management functionaries and many staff 
members under the able leadership of Shri Rajesh Kumar, the respected Chief General 
Manager of the Circle.  Representatives of Officers’ Association, Staff Union and SC-ST 
Employees’ Welfare Association also felicitated the Chairman. 
 
Later, Shri C. Sreenivasulu Setty, Chairman handed over a cheque of Rs.51 lacs to Devnar 
Foundation for Blind towards provision of Fire Protection System & Rooftop Solar Voltaic 
System – 20 Kw under Corporate Social Responsibility of the Bank on behalf of Hyderabad 
Circle. 
 
Our Chairman in his speech, expressed gratitude towards 
Hyderabad Circle and appealed to every SBI-ian to contribute 
his/her might in the growth of the organization and wished that the 
Bank should maintain its premier position for another 500 years. 
 
 
SBI Pensioners’ Association Hyderabad Circle assures total support of the Association and its 
entire membership to our beloved Chairman in all his endeavours towards the growth and 
prosperity of the Bank. 


